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I vehemently oppose HR 2025! Gas is alredy at $3 89 here in La Pine.  I am a senior 

living on a Fixed income and every bill I have has increased to the point that I have to 

choose between food or the drugs I am supposed to take. My health insurance went 

up $76.00 a month this year! Inflation is alot higher than the experts are claiming it to 

be.  

 

You are forcing us people on a fixed income out of our houses with all these taxes. 

Even if a person is working they are having a hard time making ends meet. 

 

I am Tellin You politicians to do your JOB that you were elected to do, AND THAT IS 

TO TAKE CARE OF THE PEOPLE OF OREGON>  NOT DESTROY THEM!!!!! 


